
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Royal Norfolk and Suffolk 

Yacht Club Traffic Lights – non-operational 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that the traffic light system in place at the exit to the 

Royal Norfolk and Suffolk Yacht Club Marina Basin, are not operational.  

Mariners wishing to enter or exit the Marina basin, are requested to first obtain permission 

from Lowestoft Port Control on VHF Ch14. 

A notice will be issued once the traffic lights have been re-instated.. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

07 October 2024 
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